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2021/01 07/01/2021 David 
Sandbach 

How do you rate your performance in respect of the 
objectives noted below? 
 
"We want to be open and transparent about the way 
we do business. We want to ensure local people and 
groups have the opportunity to ask questions about 
our work." 
Source: https://www.sath.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-
information/questions/ 
 

It was acknowledged at the meeting held 
on 7 January 2021 that there had been 
times when the Trust may not have been 
as transparent as it could have been. The 
Trust had made a commitment to be more 
transparent in the future particularly with 
regard to the Ockenden Review. The 
various ways the public can engage with 
the Trust including publication of Freedom 
of Information (FOI) requests on the 
website were outlined.  
 
The Chair confirmed that the questions on 
the chat would be downloaded where 
technology allowed with responses 
published on the Trust’s website before the 
next meeting on 11 February 2021. 
 

2021/02 07/01/2021 David 
Sandbach 

Why is the Integrated Performance Report being 
hidden from the public? 

It had been decided by the Trust that the 
agenda for the meeting held on 7 January 
2021 would, under the circumstances, 
focus on the Trust’s response to the 
Ockenden Report published on 10 
December 2020.  
For this reason it was agreed that the IPR 
report would be published on the website 
as an information pack. 
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